
July 29th, 2020 

Hello All, 

I hope everyone is doing well. As many of you guys know a few cities can 

start moving in phase 3 (including Mississauga). We are happy to announce that 

we are accepting eyebrow waxing, facials, and eye-lash extension appointments!  

Even though in stage 3 the restrictions are going to be loosened, we are still 

implementing the guidelines that are still in place to ensure everyone’s safety. If 

you’re unaware about the changes that we have implemented into our salon, I 

highly suggest reading our updates and guidelines. 

Copy and paste the web address into the search bar. 

https://tinyurl.com/y8qssm6a 

 

If there are any questions or concerns, please give us a call at (905) 290-8572.  

 

Thank you, 

Central Park Salon & Spa 

 

https://tinyurl.com/y8qssm6a

